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Bayfront Family Center Closed This Week, August 4-7

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is notifying the public about the closure of the Bayfront Family Center, in Bayfront Park,
this entire week in order to not conflict with Blues Festival activities.

The Family Center will reopen next Monday, Aug 11th according to regularly scheduled hours:

Monday through Thursday from 11:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. The Family Center offers sheltered
seating, extra bathrooms and vending machines. Recreational equipment is

available for people to use, free of charge, and includes disc golf, kites, volleyball sets, kick

balls, croquet and more.
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